ASPRS - AMERICAN SOCIETY FOR PHOTOGRAMMETRY AND
REMOTE SENSING - ROCKY MOUNTAIN REGION - BOARD OF
DIRECTORS
MEETING MINUTES APRIL 28, 2010

ATTENDING:
Name Office
Trent Casi President
Ralph Vomaske Treasurer
Eric Vossenkemper Secretary
Jeff Liedtke Past President
Sheila Pelczarski Communications Coordinator

Note: Trent decided to make the meeting brief because of lack of attendance, as some
members were in San Diego attending the ASPRS convention.

Newsletter Status Issues
Call to Order 12:10

1) Articles for next newsletter are due on June 11™.
Treasury Report

1) Trent went over the treasurer’s report with the group and discussed the matter of
sending money (by check) to the Rio Grande Student Chapter for support of their
activities.

GIS in the Rockies Conference Update

1) No updates available on GISITR.

2) Early-bird registration was going to end and has been extended.
National Directors Report

1) No discussion — Jeff Young is attending ASPRS conference in San Diego.
Membership Outreach

1) Trent discussed his role in membership outreach to student chapters. He wants to
convey to the students the benefits of ASPRS membership.

2) The group discussed how we could create a webinar series with student chapters.



Misc. Items
1) The group discussed the need to have a physical, face-to-face meeting.
2) Eric proposed having a joint meeting with student chapters.
3) Jeff discussed his role/participation on the Colorado Geospatial Information Advisory
Council. (See link to website below.) The council works on issues of coordinating

data sharing between federal, state, county, municipal, and tribal governments.

http://www.colorado.gov/cs/Satellite/OIT-New/OITX/1224067276942



